
All are welcome at our regular events 

Café Wesley: Monday to Friday 9.30am to 4pm (Hot snacks until 1.15pm).  

Dining Room: Lunches served 12.15 to 1.15pm (2 courses and a cup of tea/coffee 
for £7.00) 

Healing & Communion: 1st Sunday of the month at 9.00am  

2nd Sunday Service: 2nd Sunday of the month at 10.45am in the Upper Hall  

especially for families with young children 

Breakfast: 3rd Sunday of the month at 9.00am  

Café Church: 4th Sunday of the month from 9.00am-10.00am in the Café Area 
 

Flowers: Who might we take the gift of  flowers to this week? 

There’s a book in the Concourse for names. 

 

 

FLOWER PLAN 

ROSTRUM & WAR MEMORIAL 
Nov 10 M. Stoneman/H. Collins 

Nov 17 P. Richards/R. Bond 
 

 

Deadline for Weekly Notices: 

Items to Circuit Office or e-mail to: office@methodist 121.org.uk by Wednesday Morning. 

Gift aid:  Bob Barley 01209 713683  

Treasurer: Morwenna Williams treasurer@cambornewesleymethodists.co.uk  

07429-439776 

Please speak to Bob or Morwenna if you wish to support the ministry of Camborne Wesley 
by giving a sum of money on a regular basis. 

Room bookings:  

bookings@cambornewesleymethodists.co.uk or use the dedicated number of  

07561 846559 for texts or calls 

Meals on Wheels:  

mow@cambornewesleymethodists.co.uk 01209 612786 

Minister: Revd Carole Holmes carole.holmes@methodist.org.uk 01209 216638 

Joint Senior Stewards: Bill Herring 01209 712678 & Judy Richards 01209 712178 

Children & Family Worker: Sue Rice cambornewesley.families@gmail.com 07460-945244 

Circuit Office 01209 710741 
Camborne Wesley Methodist Church 

Registered Charity No. 1127807 

http://cambornewesleymethodists.co.uk/ 

Sunday 10 November—Remembrance Sunday 

10.30am Revd Robert Amess 

 Anthem: God shall wipe away  (K. Jenkins) 
 

Tea & Coffee served in Wesley Centre 
 

6.00pm Revd Keith Osborn Communion 
Anthem:  Thou wilt keep Him (Williams) 

Service in the Chapel 

7.45pm Concert for Remembrance Sunday with Lanner Band   

and Four Lanes MVC 

Sunday 17 November 
9.00am Breakfast  

 

10.30am Revd Mo Lawson-Wills   
Anthem: Creations Hymn (Beethoven) 

 

 

Tea & Coffee served in Wesley Centre 
 

6.00pm Locally Led 
Anthem: Prayer for Peace (Bullard) 

Service in the  Community Hall 

Sunday 10 November 2019 

  A Church committed to Christ and Community 
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What’s on 

Monday 11 November 
9.30am Toddlers  
1.15pm Toddlers 
1.45pm  Craft Club 
2.15 Tremethick Communion 
 

Tuesday 12 November 
8.45am  Open the Book at Weeth School  
9.30am  Toddlers 
1.15pm  Toddlers 
1.30pm  Scrabble 
7.00pm Progressive Theology Forum at Tesco Extra led by Revd Carole Holmes 
 

Wednesday 13 November 
2.45pm Open the Book at Roskear School 
2.30pm  Women’s Fellowship—Thanksgiving Service 
Speaker  Rev Jane Willcock 
Soloist David Rashleigh 
Chairman Betty Johns 
 

Thursday 14 November 
2.00pm  Carpet Bowls 
 

Friday 15 November 
7.15pm  Choir Practice 
 

Saturday 16 November 
9.30am  Silent Prayer 
 

Coming soon 
Monday 18 November           7.15pm Ministry Committee 
                                                    7.30pm Circuit Ladies Club 
       8.45am Open the Book at Weeth School  
Tuesday 19 November           7.15pm Bible Study 
Thursday 21 November         7.15pm Circuit Finance Meeting at Kehelland 
Friday 22 November               10.00am Keep Fit Session £2 per session  
Wednesday 27 November     7.30pm Men’s Group—presentation on the Work of 
                                                    Falmouth Coastguard by James Instance 
                                                    7.30pm Pool House Group 
Saturday 14 December Christmas Craft Fayre supporting 
families coping with still births and critically ill children 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Cards 

In line with a commitment to be more eco-friendly, the Church Council agreed to  
review the Church’s practice of purchasing commercially-printed Christmas cards. 

Whilst Christmas cards will still be sent to those members who are unable to  
worship with us in person, it is suggested that many people who see each other  
regularly might not feel a need to receive a Christmas card from the “Church  family”. 

A further suggestion was that money saved on the purchase of cards might be  
donated to an environmental charity. 

In order to know how many cards to purchase this year, there is a list in the  
Concourse that you are invited to sign if you wish to opt out  of receiving a printed 
Christmas card from the Church family. 

A locally-produced notice will be made available closer to the time, giving dates and 
times of all Christmas services.  

 

Limited supply of Christmas Cards, Advent Calendars  available on the Bookstall 

 

Tuesday Evening Bible Study 

We are starting a series of 8 sessions on Tuesday 19 November where we are following 

‘The Bible Course’ produced by the Bible Society. This gives a fresh approach to  

understanding the big picture of the Bible from Genesis to Revelation. Everyone is 

welcome, those new to faith, mature Christians  and those without faith. We start at 
7.15pm with a drink and are finished before 9.00pm. Further details will be  
circulated over the next two weeks . Bill Herring– Senior Church Steward 

 

Try Tech Connecting Generation over 50’s 

Sessions aimed at the older generation for beginners or people who would like to build 

on their skills. For more information see poster on notice board 

 

Relationship & Marriage 

The Methodist Church is rethinking its position on identity and sexuality. To help us 
in this,  a wide variety of resources are available for individual and corporate reflection 
around the topic of Relationship & Marriage. If you would like to see these resources 
please let the Circuit  Office have your e-mail address and  we will send them to you.  
Alternately there is a hard copy available in the Circuit Office that anyone is welcome to 

look at. 

 


